On June 27th Board Member Sandra Richmond asked the following question regarding Board Item P7 - Additional Estimated Expenditure for RFP 03C-005FJ:

Question:  How does NCLB impact this expenditure?

Response:  The District worked hard to identify receiving schools where space was available so the District would not incur additional costs for placing relocatable classrooms at those schools.  At this point there are 1-3 schools that may require relocatable classrooms due to NCLB, however, we will have a better understanding of the impact after the 11th Day Count.

